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TWGS/Cir/23-24/366 Dated -28.12.2023
CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from TWGS!

We would like to inform you about an upcoming Parent-Teacher Meeting scheduled for
Saturday, 30th December 2023, for classes IV to XII. Additionally, for classes I to III, the
school is organizing a Student-Led Conference (SLC) on the same day. This conference
aims to provide families with insights into the school's values and what the learning
experience looks like for their children.

The PTM will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. We kindly request you to bring the
Almanac of your ward for reference.

Please ensure punctuality and adhere to the specified timings, as the school gates will be
closed at 11:30 a.m.

Warm regards,




